
 
  

 

 
 
 
 

REF: ADMIN/EVENTS/PEVE/SZY/BEN 
DATE: 16th February 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Additional Year 11 Parents’ Evening 
 
I write to you at the end of what feels a very long half term. Many of our Year 11 students 
have responded exceptionally well to the challenges of online learning and should be proud 
of their effort and resilience. 
 
Currently, as you will be aware, we have no firm return date for in school learning to resume. 
Therefore, to best support our Year 11 students, we have decided to hold an additional 
Parents’ Evening, on Monday 1st March, to enable you to meet with each of your child’s 
teachers. 
 
We will not be able to discuss grades with you at this point, because the results of the 
consultation have not yet been published.  Rather, our discussions will celebrate students’ 
strengths and give personalised guidance on areas upon which to focus improvement. 
 
The meetings will be held via video conferencing and Mr Hartley will write to you with further 
details on Monday 22nd February. 
 
I do hope Year 11 students will take some time to rest and recharge their batteries over the 
course of next week and enjoy some time away from their screens. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss E Szymura 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


